
Heaton Moor United Church 
The United Reformed Church and The Methodist 

Church working together in partnership 

WE WELCOME anyone with us for the first time 
today. Please make yourself known and please sign the Visitors Book. 
There is coffee after each morning service, please stay for a drink and 

a chat.   

Events this week: 

Sun     08/09 10.15  Prayer in the patio room                                               

    10.45  Education Sunday with Deborah Symmons &  

          Linda Fleming 

Mon   09/09 19.00 Leadership Meeting  

Tue  10/09  14.00 Ladies Fellowship—Beetle Drive       

Wed 11/09 10.00  Coffee Morning in the Patio Room     

Fri     13/09 09.00 Moor Than Breakfast 

    10.30  Bouncing Babies   

    13.30 Dementia Friends 

Sat  14/09 10.00  Coffee Morning  

 Sun 15/09 10.15 Prayer in the Patio Room  

    10.45 Café Church  

    12.15 AGM in the Worship area. 

IF YOU HEAR THE FIRE ALARM 

Evacuate the building using your nearest exit and assemble on the lawn. 

• • • Remain calm – walk don’t run 

• • • DO NOT use the lift 

• • • DO NOT stop to collect belongings 

• • • DO NOT turn back or try to re-enter the building 



Church magazine 
Deadline for information 12th September 2019: 

Contact the office to submit. 
The church magazine is now being produced every two months 
and every member of the congregation should have received a 
copy of the latest issue, if anyone has been missed please let 

me know and I will add them to the list.    

Many thanks to all those who deliver the magazines so quickly, 
if anyone is not getting the correct number of magazines, 

whether too few or too many, also please let me know so that I 
can correct the lists. 

Thank you   

   Beryl Swann   432 7615 

AOB notifications Extended to 12th September  



 

 

 

 

 

Death notification. 

 

Former members of the Heatons URC and others, will be saddened to learn of 

the death of Mrs Doreen Buchanan (formerly of Napier Road, Heaton Moor) 

Following the death of her husband Dr Ken Buchanan, Doreen moved to a care 

home in Keswick to be nearer her daughter Fiona. A few months ago she was 

admitted to Carlisle Hospital following a  severe stroke and she passed away 

peacefully on Friday 30th August. 

We send our love and sympathy to her children Rob, Fiona and Andrew and to 

her three grandchildren and the extended family.  

Doreen’s funeral is on Wednesday 11th September at 11.40 at Carlisle Crema-

Old Friends  



Rev Cathy Bird has requested that we pray for each church on the 

circuit every week, so over the quarter each church is prayed for. 

This week can you please pray for Davenport.  


